
 
 

Neta Scientific’s Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
 
 

 
 
On June 7, 2024, we held our Ribbon Cutting Ceremony officially marking the next step in the Neta 
Scientific journey. Thank you to everyone for joining us to celebrate this day. 

 
This new building will serve us well in the coming years, allowing for some expansion as we 
continue to grow. 
 
The ceremony was followed by a light reception in the warehouse and facility tours were held 
for our guests. 
 

If you missed it and would like to watch, please check out our YouTube Channel or Facebook. 

Here are some of the photos taken of this special day. 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


